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[CE SBAC] School options

'‘Barbara Toomey' via SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte) Wed, May 8, 2024 at 8:28
<cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org> PM
Reply-To: Barbara Toomey <bhtoomey@yahoo.com>

To: "cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Dear SBAC,

| am writing in support of Option E for the school building project because it is the only fiscally
responsible option of the 3 choices (replacing both the middle and elementary schools would
have been my first choice).

Putting money into a short-term solution (options B and C) does not make any sense as we
would have to spend much more in the near future compared with Option E which gives us a
long term solution for at least one of the schools.

Please do not keep putting off investing in our infrastructure that will cost much more in the long
run with disruption to our students and teachers, higher energy and maintenance costs, and
much more spending needed in the near term to keep the schools running and in the long term
when new buildings are still needed in the not too distant future.

Option E is the only option | will support at the ballot box so please do not waste our money on
short term solutions that will cost much more in the end.

Thank you,

Barbara Toomey
22 Woodcrest Rd.
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